
Donald Endrizzi
Scarborough
LD 1299
Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Members of the Committee,
I write in opposition  to LD 208 and L230 that would repeal the 72 hour waiting 
period, and I am also in opposition to the repeal of background checks that would 
occur if LD1062 were passed. 
As a physician, and responsible gun owner, I strongly support the life-saving gun 
safety legislation of a 72 hour wait period and continuation of background check 
requirements.
Signed,
Donald P Endrizzi, MD


